Alaskans on the Potomac Establishes Wash. Office

WASHINGTON, D.C.—Trave-
lers from the bush to Washing-
ton, D.C. will have a place of
their own' to hang their hats
according to a note from Tom
Richards, our correspondent
there. |

“Alaskans on the  Potomac
have leased an office.. We -are

~moving in the furniture next

week and plan to have it open
for use by Native leaders and
people who come from bush
areas into D.C. who need temp-
orary office space,” he wrote
June 5.

“We won’t charge for the

.services.

Our - members are
searching, for funding now. It
seems that much of the funding
has dried up but we are hope-
ful we can get enough money
to hire a permanent staff.”

The address is 1508 19th
Street. N.W., Washington, D.C.



